
 
 

  

 NOTICE OF RFQ CANCELLATION 
 

The Department of Economic Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs hereby advises  
 all prospective service providers that the below RFQ has been cancelled. 
 

QUOTATION NO. SERVICE 

 
 
Q 49 EDTEA 2022/23 

 
APPOINTMENT OF THE SERVICE PROVIDER TO PROVIDE 
REVAMPING AND MAINTANNCE SERVICES OF EDTE’S 
WEBSITE FOR A PERIOD OF 12 MONTHS 

  
 

For more information please contact Khangelani  Magojo: 033 264 2579 

Khangelani.magojo@kznedtea.gov.za 

 

GROWING KWAZULU-NATAL TOGETHER 
 

 

270 Jabu Ndlovu Street, Pietermaritzburg, 3201  
Tel: +27(33) 264 2500/2663 
 Private Bag X 9152 

        Pietermaritzburg, 3200 
Shangen@kznded.gov.za 
www.kznded.gov.za 
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